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Free School Meals Vouchers 

Free school meals vouchers to the value of £33 will be issued to all eligible families 

on Monday 4th April. 

School Meals Survey 

Our school meals are currently supplied by Chartwells, who have asked the school to 

distribute a survey to find out more about how well they are doing. If you would like to 

complete the survey simply scan the QR code or follow the link below. 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you to all of the children and families who told a joke and contributed to Red 

Nose Day last week. We have sent the money raised to the Red Nose charity. 

End of Term — Friday 1st April — 1.00pm Finish 

Next Friday, 1st April, is the last day of term. The children will finish school at 1.00pm 

on Friday. Children return to school on Tuesday 19th April after the Easter Holiday. 


